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Photographs from the successful launch
of Songs and Scones at St Mary's
Donyatt.

The wonderful weather allowed the
event to take place outside.

A WORD FROM OUR VICAR

It's hot out there but we are having an amazing
month in and around the church. The fete was a
huge success as was our debut of 'Songs and
Scones’ performed and enjoyed out in the open
but in the shade of the church Yews. We now
look forward to baptisms and weddings booked
in over the coming weeks.

Thank you Donyatt for your ongoing support!
God Bless - Revd Philip.

CHURCH SUMMER FETE

We all had a wonderful time at Park Manor on the
5th July, thanks to Robert Doak once again
allowing us to use his garden.

Thank you to all those who shared their photos of
everyone enjoying this special event - very much
appreciated.



A lovely family atmosphere and enjoyment was
had by all.

Thank you to Robert, Minky and all the
volunteers for once again making this event a
great success enjoyed by all.

We were able to raise £2475 for the Church
which keeps the Church open for you all,
whether for baptism, weddings, funerals or
services.

Thank you for
supporting us, as we
support you for your
requirements and use
of the Church.

A Any ideas for future

| fetes would be good

- to know, whether it be
games, stalls or other

. entertainment.

. Thank you all.




